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WINTER 2022

Sequoia Girls
Camp will run
for four weeks
in 2023!

Winter Zoom
meetings will be
held on the
following dates:
November:

Wed 11/30
at 6:30pm

Wed 12/14
Sun 12/28

        December:

Our special returner only pricing
is good until 11/30. To secure
your spot, please send in a
deposit to our winter address at 3
Ainsley Ct in Newtown, PA 18940
and fill out an updated
enrollment form for 2023.

DECEMBER
WEEKEND
TRIP

We'd like to invite campers to attend our first

ever Weekend Trip! We will be traveling with the

Sequoia Boys Camp and visiting the Kalahari

Indoor Water Park in the Poconos. This trip will

take place December 10th and 11th. To sign up

or to get more information about the trip, email

Reema at reema@camp-sequoia.com.

It has been great to hear from so many camp families and to catch up on our most
recent Zooms. We are beyond excited to run a four week program and to have
additional dorm and indoor spaces this upcoming summer. We hope everyone enjoys a
safe and relaxing holiday season. As we go into the winter months we encourage
campers to stay in touch with their camp family. If campers would like to reach 
out to a favorite staff member they can do so by sending emails to myself 
and their message will be passed along. 

GREETINGS FROM DIRECTOR KRISTEN

WINTER
UPDATES

2023 ENROLLMENT
INFORMATION

https://29e4ab16d16c79f46eb0bf18916d41e7.tinyemails.com/1667836223107/792290e7791e60941f98d8df1966c871/058fef35a979a098eca355a75ab306e9.html

